

August 29, 2019

Mr. Ford Cauffiel Students For Other Students 3171 N. Republic Blvd. Toledo, Ohio 43615-1515

Dear Mr. Cauffiel,

We are writing to express our deepest thanks for your contribution of \$5,000.00 to support the S.O.S. (Students For Other Students) Tutoring Program in Springfield Local Schools. Generous gifts from donors like you provide the financial and moral support needed to continue our mission of educational excellence.

With your faithful financial contributions over the years, you've demonstrated your deep commitment to our work of improving student achievement and fostering positive relationships amongst our youth.

Your support has repeatedly played a key role in our success in improving literacy rates on state achievement tests, thus preventing retention for some of our third grade students.

There is no way to fully express our gratitude for your loyalty. We, at Springfield Local Schools, are continually inspired by the dedication and generosity of donors like you who answer the call to give again and again.

Again, thank you for all you do for our children. We look forward to a continuing partnership with you.

Sincerely,

Taryn Miley
Taryn Miley

PreK-5 Director of Curriculum

Springfield Local Schools

Cc: Mr. Matt Geha, Superintendent